

## St. Peter's Catholic Academy

Waterloo Road, Cobridge Stoke-on-Trent, Staffs, ST6 3HL Tel: 01782 235040 Email: stpeter@stpetersnewman.co.uk www.stpetersnewman.co.uk Principal: Mr A Hodgson



Thursday 18th January

## Dear Parents,

I am writing to inform you that our safeguarding and family support officer, Mrs Kelsall, has secured an exciting new job at St. Margaret Ward Catholic Academy and will be leaving us on Friday 26<sup>th</sup> January. On behalf of the entire school community, I would like to thank Mrs Kelsall for her hard work and dedication over the years working with at the school. She will be really missed, however we wish her the best of luck in her new adventure.

I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome our new safeguarding and family support officer Mrs Taylor, who will be joining us next week on Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> January. She is bringing a wealth of primary school experience with her and I am sure we will all make her feel very welcome.

If you would like to make an appointment to meet Mrs Taylor, please see the school office or speak with her directly.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Hodgson















